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PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice of Cancellation
SHD Regular Board Meeting

The Regularly Scheduled 
SHD Board Meeting of
THURSDAY, MARCH 28TH AT 3:00PM 
HAS BEEN CANCELLED   

This meeting has been rescheduled as a 
SHD Special Board Meeting to
FRIDAY, MARCH 29TH AT 2:30PM.
Seneca Healthcare District
130 Brentwood Drive, P.O. Box 737
Chester, California 96020
Ph: 833-227-3743
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